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Monday 11" May 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,
We hope you are all well.

We are writing following the Prime Minister’s announcement last night indicating that the
government believes it may be in a position to implement a phased re-opening of schools
from 1st June, starting with pupils in Year 6.

We know that you will have many questions and thoughts regarding this. We do too.
However, last night’s message did not clarify how we will get the children into school. We,
like you, are awaiting further guidance, but we would like to reassure you that we have
already given a great deal of thought as to what this means. Our first priority remains the
safety of everyone in the school community.

We need clear guidance to plan how it is possible to socially distance in schools and how to
keep our children, teachers and families safe; how we might start to phase groups of
children returning and what this could look like.

As always, we will keep you informed, but for now please try not to worry. Carry on doing the
fantastic job of supporting your children at home. School will continue to provide the same
online learning offer, alongside provision for the children of key workers and vulnerable
children. Please continue to support each other in these very difficult and uncertain times.

Stay safe and well.

With kindest regards,

Park Hill Junior School
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